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Richardson County Approves New GIS Contract
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Assessor Pam Vice met with Richardson County

Commissioners April 24th to update them on the renewal for the GIS Workshop
program.

Vice requested the County renew the program and utilize additional services offered with Pictometry.

Commissioners recommended Assessor Vice approve a five-year contract with GIS, with no
increase in the price.

In addition, the Board approved an additional cost of approximately $10-thousand for the “Change
Finder: feature with the Pictometry program, to be paid over a three-year period.

In other action Commissioners approved the Juvenile Services Program Comprehensive Community
Plan for July 1 through June 30, 2021 as submitted by Laura Osborne. Osborne serves as the Grant
Administrator for the 4-County Juvenile Services Grant.
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